
Dear Counselor: 
 
Our Facebook page <https://www.facebook.com/college.scholarships/> contains listings of hundreds of 
scholarships, but that is just the beginning. 
 
We scour the web and post 6-15 times a week, linking to articles about financial aid, new scholarships, 
college life, careers, options for adults to return to college, how to choose a college, online degree 
programs, study tips, time management, money saving advice for students, and much more. 
 
We hope you will pass our URL <https://www.facebook.com/college.scholarships/> on to your students 
and their families, perhaps by linking to it and recommending it in a newsletter. And we hope (and 
believe) you will find it helpful to visit our Facebook page once or twice a week.  
 
Remember, like our websites <http://www.college-scholarships.com> and <http://www.guaranteed-
scholarships.com> the Facebook page is designed to help students of all ages interested in higher 
education (including online options). 
 
Your suggestions are always welcome. In fact, not surprisingly, many of our best suggestions have come 
from counselors. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dan Rosenfield 
American Educational Guidance Center    
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